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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 9:48 AM
To: omahaarlana0@gmail.com; Kevin Vu
Cc: Joe Yannarelly; Clint Zane; Nathan Bruhn; Vicki Sheffer; Robert Humphrey; Stephen Ubl; 

James Hoffman; Steve Magner; Joanna Zimny
Subject: 1356 Reaney Ave

Hi Ms. Omaha & Mr. Vu, 
 
I have been informed that the Certificate of Code Compliance was issued on November 6.  Your 
attendance at the November 12 is no longer needed. The Legislative Hearing OƯicer will recommend to 
the City Council that the nuisance has been abated and matter is resolved. 
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 


